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Upcoming Meetings
Our next meeting will be held Monday, February 24, at the Centerville Senior Center.  It's a 6:30 pm
dinner meeting with Centerville Boy Scout Troop 16 Head Scoutmaster Mark Culbertson as our guest
speaker

Lions Club Presents Dictionaries to Third Grade Students
Members of the Centerville Lions Club continued with its fine
project  of  donating  new dictionaries  to  144  third  graders  in
Centerville schools this week.  Lions Dennis Stephen and Tim
McConaha handed out dictionaries.

The club receives the books from The Dictionary Project and
has  completed  this  project  for  the  last  several  years.   The
dictionaries  contain  several  additional  items,  including  The
Declaration  of  Independence,  the  Constitution,  a  brief
biography of all the U.S. Presidents and information on all 50 states and countries of the world.

Centerville School Resource Officer Speaks to Lions
Centerville School Resource Officer Joshua Millsaps spoke to members and guests
of the Centerville Lions Club Monday evening, January 27.  The dinner meeting was
held at the Centerville Senior Center.  An officer of the Centerville Police Department,
Josh is a 2009 graduate of Centerville High School.  He enjoys helping students in his
new role  as  Resource  Officer  in  the  elementary  through  high  school  and  is  the
security officer for the buildings.

Lions Approve Donations and Look at Projects
The   Centerville  Lions  Club  voted,  at  its  January  27  meeting,  to  donate  $250  to  Lions  LCIF
organization for world wide disaster relief and $250 to Camp Woodsmoke, a District 25-F project with
other Wayne County Lions Clubs.  The Club's Lion which is used on floats and special events has
been refurbished by the Art Club of Centerville High School.  The club is thankful to the students for
the hard work to make Mr. Lion look good again.

The Club members are considering new projects for this year along with the annual fish fry which will
be held the first week of June.   Dues are now due for members.  Dennis Stephen is club treasurer.

President  Bob  Hobson  welcomed  guest  and  prospective  new member  Chris  Goodwin,  friend  of
member Jeff Jenkins.

Upcoming Events
March 9: Dinner meeting with program TBA - March 23: Dinner meeting with Election of Officers

April 13: Community Awards Banquet -  April 27:  Dinner meeting with program TBA
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